
 

Lyxor 
 

Société d’Investissement à Capital Variable 
Registered office: 5, allée Scheffer,  

L-2520 Luxembourg 
R.C.S. de Luxembourg B140772 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Luxembourg, December 14, 2022 
 
 
 
 

RESCHEDULING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 
 

Dear Shareholders,  
 
 
We are referring to the Notice to the Shareholders communicated to you on November 10, 2022 with 
respect to the merger of Lyxor MSCI Emerging Markets (LUX) UCITS ETF, a sub-fund of the 
Luxembourg UCITS-SICAV Lyxor in which you own shares (the “Absorbed Sub-Fund”) into Amundi 
MSCI Emerging Markets II, a sub-fund of the Luxembourg UCITS-SICAV Multi Units Luxembourg, (the 
“Receiving Sub-Fund”). 
 
It has been decided to reschedule the merger at a later date. In concrete terms, it means that you will 
keep holding your shares of Lyxor MSCI Emerging Markets (LUX) UCITS ETF without any change on 
the fund until further notice.  
 
We will communicate on the new merger effective date as soon as practicable. In the meantime should 
you have any question with respect to this notice of cancellation, please contact your financial advisor 
or Amundi client services on [Phone Number] or via e-mail at [e-mail]. Alternatively, you may also contact 
the management company by mail sent at:  
 
 
Amundi Luxembourg S.A  
5, allée Scheffer  
L-2520 Luxembourg  
Grand Duchy of Luxembourg. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Board  
 


